
From: Sarah B <swedenbydesign@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 1:10 PM
To: Tiffany Marletta <marlettat@manchester.ma.us>; Sarah Mellish 
<ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>
Subject: Final collection of signatures 40B- please add this letter to the record
 
Hello,
 
I wanted to follow up with an e-mail
that an additional 131 hard copy signatures were received by the Town Clerk's Office today.  They were 
stamped with todays date and I asked that they be delivered to the ZBA Chair, Sarah Mellish today ( 
total of 681 signatures)
All signatures were collected by Sarah Pierce and Karen Bennett and a few other residents that wanted 
to support this effort. 
In obtaining the submitted petitions it is our request that the Zoning Board of Appeals deny the 
Comprehensive permit for the proposed 136 unit cluster development, referred to as the “sanctuary” 
requested by SLV and 
Geoffrey Engler.
 
Thank you for all of your hard work and attention to this matter.
 
Thank you,
Sarah Pierce
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